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We would like to notify stakeholders of the release of IHACPA's supplementary advice on

bundling arrangements for General Use Items (GUI) on the Prostheses List.

This advice incorporates changes to the GUIs that have occurred since IHACPA's initial advice,

provided to the Department in December 2022.

We will use this advice and feedback from recent consultations to inform the next steps for GUI
bundling arrangements. More information about these arrangements will be provided in the
coming weeks.
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